
 
AS/jaj – Autumn Term Letter 
 
 
25th August 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and I trust you have had a relaxing break. 
 
After our amazing A level and GCSE results during the summer we will be welcoming 
back all pupils, week commencing 5th September 2022.  In order to ensure a smooth 
start to the Autumn term, could you please ensure that your child arrives promptly 
no later than 8.30am for an 8.40am registration. (Please see below the times of the 
school day):- 
 
08.40 - 09.10am Registration 
09.10 - 10.10am Period 1 
10.10 - 11.10am Period 2 
11.10 - 11.30am BREAK 
11.30 - 12.30pm Period 3 
12.30 - 14.00pm Period 4 with 30 minutes lunch for all Year groups 
14.00 - 15.10pm Period 5 
15.10 - 16.00pm Monday to Thursday for Year 11 pupils only 

 
It is vital that pupils all carry a bag large enough to contain an A4 folder, along with 
stationery including two black pens, one green pen, pencil, ruler and rubber.  Full 
academy uniform is required each and every day.  Please follow the link to our 
website where you will be able to find the parent guide to uniform. 
https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/secondary-uniform/ 
 
You can always follow the progress of the pupils at Bloxwich Academy via our Social 
Media platforms:- 
 
Facebook – @bloxwichacademy 
Instagram – @bloxwich_academy 
Twitter  - @bloxwichacademy 
 
It is important that we have your most up to date contact number as many 
messages are sent via our text service which contain important information 
regarding your child. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Back to school information 
 
Monday 5th September is a training day and the school is closed to all 
pupils. 
 
Tuesday 6th September 2022 
Year 7 - Gates open at 7.45am 

- All pupils must be on site via Leamore Lane by 8.30am 
- Pupils must be in full uniform, including an appropriate 

bag and equipment 
- Pupils will leave at 3.10pm 

Year 12 - 1.30pm-3.00pm for registration and induction to Post 16 
- Students should enter via reception gates 

Wednesday 7th September 2022 
School is open to all pupils.  Please note Breakfast Club starts every day 
from 7.45am, entrance is via the Leamore Lane Gate. 

 
I am looking forward to welcoming all pupils back where they will continue to be ‘the 
best they can be.’  If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us via 
our post box:-  postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A Seager 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


